
November 13th, 2019 
 
Dear Fellow Elders of Rivers and Lakes Presbytery, 
 
The people of Edgington EPC are eagerly preparing for the 28th Stated Meeting of the Rivers and Lakes Presbytery 
to be held on January 24-25th, 2020 in Edgington, IL. Our church would like to accommodate you and ensure that 
you have a wonderful Presbytery meeting. With that in mind, and the busyness of the holidays quickly approaching, 
we wanted to provide you with the following advanced information: 
 

• A block of hotel rooms have been reserved under Rivers and Lakes Presbytery at the two hotels listed 
below. Both locations have hot breakfast available. There is a limited number of rooms available, and 
they are offering us block rates for each room. Please make it a priority to call the hotel directly at the 
numbers listed and reserve your rooms. 

 
Holiday Inn Express    Country Inn & Suites 
2100 69th Ave.     2721 69th Ave. Ct. 
Moline, IL  61265    Moline, IL  61265 
309-517-6400     309-797-4249 

 $96.00 + tax     1 King $79.00 + tax 
       2 Queens $89.00 +tax 

 
• Another hotel option, if you will be traveling in from the west, would be The Merrill Hotel in Muscatine, 

IA (833-261-2600), which according to the U.S. News & World Report is the #1 Hotel in Iowa, “The Pearl 
of the Mississippi”. We were not able to secure any discounted room rates, but due to its distinguished 
ranking and proximity, we thought some of you may want to consider it.  

 
• If a host-home stay is preferred, please contact the church as soon as possible so we can be certain to 

provide you with the warm hospitality of some of our church family members. 
 
More information will be sent out in the coming weeks. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free 
to call Lisa Bowman (Edgington EPC Office Manager) at 309-795-1713. Office hours are Monday, Wednesday, Friday 
from 9am – 2pm, but you may leave a message at any time, and she will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
Again, we feel very blessed to have the opportunity to be able to serve you all, and the Presbytery as a whole, in 
this manner. 
 
On behalf of our Church, Session, and hosting committee we look forward to this time of service and worship 
together for the advancement of the Kingdom of God.  
  
 
Warmly in Christ,   
 
Rev. Zachary Hopkins 
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“TO GLORIFY GOD & ENJOY HIM FOREVER” 


